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Report ref Report title 
 
 

S106 Update 

Summary:  
 
The purpose of this report was to update the Executive on the contributions 
received from s106 Planning Obligations and to seek agreement as to how 
the financial contributions would be spent, where the S106 legal agreement 
allowed some latitude on spend.  
 
The Council’s Capital Board have considered how S106 funding dovetails with 
other capital spending to best meet Council priorities and have proposed that 
S106 funding should be looked at the same time the Executive considers its 
future Capital Programme.  
 
S106 expenditure will therefore form part of the next report to Executive on 
the Council’s future Capital Programme. 
 
 
Nature of Decision to be taken/Intended Outcome 
 
Any new report will consider S106 funding in relation to overall Council Capital 
funding. 
 
 
Timescale for decision: 
 
This report was included on Forward Plan for 20th June Executive and 
September Executive.  This item will now be removed from the Forward Plan 
and it will be considered as part of an item on the Council’s Capital Strategy at 
a future Executive meeting. 
 
 
Contact Details: 
Dave Carroll, Planning 020 8937 5202 
dave.carroll@brent.gov.uk 
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